
C o m m u n i t y 
S e r v i c e   G r a n t 
C o m m i t t e e 

AROYO GRANDE COMMUNITY SERVICE GRANT PROGRAM
APPLICATION REVIEW PANEL MEETING

ZOOM WEBINAR
THURSDAY, MARCH 4, 2021

3:00 P.M.

Please click the link below to join the Zoom Meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89129208197
Webinar ID: 891 2920 8197
Or by Telephone:  1-669-900-6833; 1-346-248-7799; 1-253-215-8782

In compliance with the State and County Shelter at Home Orders, and pursuant to the Governor’s 
Executive Order N-29-20, which allows for a deviation of teleconference rules required by the Ralph M. 
Brown Act, This meeting will be held by teleconference only. Members of the public may provide public 
comment during the meeting by calling 1-833-493-5844 or by submitting written public comments 
prior to the meeting to Patrick Holub, Assistant Planner, at pholub@arroyogrande.org.

1. Call to order/Introductions

2. Brief summary of the Arroyo Grande Community Service Grant Program

3. Overview of applications received

4. Overview of the review process

5. Review Panel Member discussion of applications

6. Discussion of ranking

7. Final ranking/recommendation to the City Council

8. Public comment

9. Adjournment

*************************
This notice was prepared and posted pursuant to Government Code Section 54954.2. If requested, the
notice shall be made available in appropriate alternative formats to persons with a disability, as required
by the Americans with Disabilities Act. To make a request for disability-related modification or
accommodation, contact the Community Development Department at 805-473-5400 at least 72 hours
prior to the meeting.

Jim Guhrie (Planning Commission)
Jon Couch (ARC)
Beth deLaney (Downtown Parking Advisory 
Board)
April Schirmer (AG Tourism Business 
Improvement District Advisory Board)
Ken Dalebout (South County Chamber of 
Commercre Board of Directors)

Rob Fitzroy - CDD Director
Patrick Holub – Assistant Planner
Camilla Karamanlis – Program Analyst
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89129208197
mailto:pholub@arroyogrande.org



